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Traffic Treatment - Zig Zag Linemarkings - Golden Grove and Abercrombie 
Streets, Darlington 

TRIM Container No.: 2024/550691 

 

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the installation of advance zig-zag pavement 
markings on approaches to the existing marked pedestrian crossing on Golden Grove and 
Abercrombie Street, Darlington. 

 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney [Insert] [Insert] 

Transport for NSW [Insert] [Insert] 

NSW Police – Inner West PAC [Insert] [Insert] 

Representative for the Member for Newtown [Insert] [Insert] 

 
 
 

Advice 

Advice will be updated after the meeting. 

 

Background 

Darlington Public School has requested zig zag line markings on approach to pedestrian 
crossings in Golden Grove and Abercrombie Streets, Darlington to improve safety for 
children. Therefore, we are proposing to install pavement marking on approaches to existing 
pedestrian crossings.  
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Comments 

The installation of advance zig-zag pavement markings would increase awareness for 
drivers approaching the pedestrian crossings. This will help reduce vehicle speeds and 
improve safety for school children using the crossings. 

On-site inspection shows there is a need to provide zig-zag markings to alert vehicles to the 
presence of the crossing.  

Consultation 

The City notified local residents and businesses in the area. There were 236 letters sent out 
with no responses supporting or opposing the proposal. 

Financial 

Funds are available in the current budget. 

HASSAN CHOUDHRY, SENIOR TRAFFIC ENGINEER 
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